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Purpose of report 

 
1. To report on the meeting of the SEN Working Group held on 24th February 

2015. 
 

Main considerations for School Forum 
 

2. The draft minutes of the meeting are attached at Appendix 1. 
 
3. The Group requested a number of additions to the paper on the High Needs 

Block.  This has been done and the views of the group are therefore reflected 
in the High Needs Paper on this agenda. 

 

4. The proposal for a split site allowance to be implemented through top up 
values for St Nicholas Special School was considered and the 
recommendation to Schools Forum is that a split site allowance of £100,000 
per annum be allocated to the schools. 

 

5. Proposals 

 

That Schools Forum notes the minutes of the SEN Working Group. 
 
That Schools Forum approve the allocation of a split site allowance to St 
Nicholas Special School at a value of £100,000 per annum, to be applied 
through school specific top up rates. 
 

 
 

Carolyn Godfrey 
Corporate Director 
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